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Jean D. Jewell
Commission Secretary

Public Utilities Commission
PO Box 83720
Boise, ID 83720-0074

Dear Ms. Jewell:

The Senate and House Subcommittees for review of administrative rules have reviewed the proposed
changes to the Public Utilities Commission rules:

IDAPA 31.01.01 - Rules of Procedure of the Idaho Public Utilities Commission - Docket No.
31-0r01-1301

IDAPA 31.7f.03 - Railroad Safety & Accident Reporting Rules - Docket No. 31-7103-1301

No meeting will be held, and we are pleased to report that no objections will be filed.

Sincerely yours,
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MPN/ca

cc: Donald L. Howell, II,

Mike Nugent, Manager
Research & Legislation

Cathy Holland-Smith, Manager
Budget & Policy Analysis

April Renfro, Manager
Legislative Audits

Glenn Harris, Manager
Information Technology

.-**--

fifnl* t"yo*1
Mike Nugent
Division Manager

Deputy Attorney General
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